
Maths homework: 25/09/2020 

We will be setting homework on Doodle Maths each week 

for you to complete at home. This will be set every Friday 

and does not need to be handed in as it is online. 

We have attached your login details for you. We have reset 

your passwords. You can change these when you log on from 

home. 

This week we have set you a task focusing on place value. 

Thank you, 

The Year 2 team 


